

Bullitt County Public Schools

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 Phone: 502-869-8000 Fax: 502-543-3608 www.bullittschools.org

MEMO

To: Jesse Bacon

From: Ed Oyler E

Date: 07/19/2021

RE: Request to Continue Utilizing Sanitizing Crew

The request is to continue utilizing temporary employees for sanitizing purposes in our facilities. The temporary employees, who will be sanitizing, will be selected from the group of temporary bus monitors per the district's continued existing agreement with Elwood Staffing.

The temporary workers will sanitize, using district supplied materials, in common areas, classrooms, and areas that are frequently occupied by students, faculty, and staff.

I recommend the Board approve the request to utilize temporary sanitizing staff to ensure our facilities are sanitized appropriately upon student return.